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Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org>

Ban Blinding Headlights!


Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Thu, Jan 6, 2022 at 10:00 PM
To: news@wcax.com, newstips@mynbc5.com, news@news10.com, news@mychamplainvalley.com, newstips@whdh.com

Dear Members of the Media in the Vermont Area,

Your viewers and readers are begging for stories about blinding headlights.  They want to know who is working to solve
this crisis.  Did you know that LED headlights have never been approved by NHTSA?  LEDs are toxic, hazardous, and
discriminatory light beams and not at all what NHTSA has approved for illumination of a roadway.

Please share our petition with your viewers and readers.

https://www.change.org/p/u-s-dot-ban-blinding-headlights-and-save-lives


Sincerely,

Mark Baker
President
Soft Lights Foundation
www.softlights.org
mbaker@softlights.org
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